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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – Horseshoes 

Come to the pits to play or just hang 

out.  

 

Saturday 
9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  

 

10:30 am – Kids Craft 

Kids come to rec hall to make a craft 

with Amie.  

 

Golf Cart Rally Postponed  

See article in column 3. 

 

8 pm - Adult Cornhole   

Meet at the shuffleboard courts to 

play.  
 

Sunday 
10:30 am – Wine Bottle Chime 

Craft  $5  If you signed up in 

advance, come to the rec hall to make 

a wine bottle chime.  We have pre-cut 

bottles for you to select from.   

 

11 am Kids Cornhole 

Come to the shuffleboard court to 

play. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

August 20 – Golf Outing at Chanti-

clair Golf Course, 8:30 am tee time 

Sign up on the bulletin board.  

 

August 20 – Horse Racing  - $20 to 

place your bets on the horses.  All 

proceeds distributed to winners. 

 

August 27 – Campsite Crawl 

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 76° 

 

 

New Shirts Are In 
New t-shirts and sweatshirts in some 

new colors are in the camp store.  

Come check out our supply.  

 

Frontier Invoices 
If you have internet services at the 

campground through Frontier and 

have not received a bill at your home 

address, there is a good chance your 

bill is awaiting your pick up in the 

adult rec hall. Please take a moment to 

check and see if you have a bill if you 

have not received one.  

 

 

Halloween Masquerade Party 
The money has been raised by Pattie 

Tencza (thank you Pattie) after selling 

hundreds of 50/50 raffle tickets to pay 

for a DJ for the adult masquerade 

party on Saturday, September 10.  The 

bit of extra cash raised over the DJ fee 

will go toward snacks for the event.  

Start planning your costume.  We’ll 

have prizes for the top 3 costumes.   

 

 

Fencing Project 
The fence giving a visual and safety 

barrier to sites 79A and 79C from the 

store/office area is not quite comp-

leted.  Please refrain from accessing 

the area.   When the fence is done, it is 

only to be used by the occupants and 

guests of sites 79A and 79C.  Please 

respect these campers’ privacy and do 

not allow your children to cut through 

to the safari area by way of the gate. 

 

 

Just For Fun 
Our records indicate that our seasonal 

campers have a total of 54 children 

registered and 83 dogs. 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Golf Cart Rally 
Last weekend we requested 12 sign-

ups teams for golf cart rally by end of 

day on Sunday.  At end of Sunday, we 

had 5.  Since then, we’ve had an 

additional 5 teams sign up.  (Still short 

of the 12 teams we were hoping for.)  

Here’s the thing, this event takes 

forethought and planning and we want 

each and every event we sponsor at 

camp to be successful.  We will 

consider a later date for a golf cart 

rally in the fall, if we have enough 

people sign up.  The available dates 

are September 17 or October 1.  

Please take the time to either sign up 

or call the office to have them sign 

you up on the list for the date your 

available to participate.   

 

 

Kids Muscle Contest 
There are hundreds of unoccupied (not 

live) muscle shells in our swimming 

areas and on the beaches and shoreline 

at camp.  This weekend we are having 

a contest to see who can collect the 

most muscle shells from inside the 

campground.  (Kids, this will be the 

only weekend you are allowed to 

swim in the adult swimming area but 

you must don a mask and snorkel and 

be actively looking for shells.)  Bring 

your collection of shells to the camp 

store for counting.  Camp store prizes 

for the top 3 collectors.  The shell 

count is for individuals, please don’t 

combine your collection with other 

campers. 

 

 

Sign Up For Monthly 

Payments For 2022 
Laurel Lock offers a monthly payment 

plan beginning in November for 

campers who find it easier to budget 

their campsite payments.  This year all 

payments will be $500 per month.  We 

expect winter storage and campsite 

accounts to be brought to a 0 balance 

before payments can be accepted.  If 

you’re interested in the monthly 

payments, please inquire in the camp 

office or call or text Katie at 860-213-

1158.  


